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Single-Vehicle Crash on Walgrove Road Under Investigation 
 

Clendenin, WV – Kanawha County Sheriff’s Deputies are investigating a fatal single-vehicle crash that 
occurred in the 900 block of Walgrove Road in Clendenin this evening at approximately 7:40 p.m. 
 
A 47-year-old male driver was pronounced deceased at the scene after his vehicle left the roadway, 
struck an embankment, and rolled over. Preliminary investigations suggest the driver was not wearing a 
seatbelt at the time of the crash.Deputies are working to determine the circumstances that led to the 
vehicle leaving the roadway. 
 
Our thoughts are with the family and loved ones of the victim during this difficult time. This tragic loss is 
a reminder of the importance of seatbelt use and safe driving practices. 
 
The investigation is ongoing, and additional details will be released as they become available. 
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